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19th Januray 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have arranged for Partake Theatre Company to visit school to undertake a drama workshop with the Year 2 
children to support our Great Fire of London topic on Monday 19th February 2024. This is the first day back 
after the holidays and is a fantastic way of introducing the new topic to the children. 
 
The theatre group bring Tudor dressing up resources for every child to dress as Tudor men and women.  Partake 
then organise role-play and other engaging activities to developing the children’s enthusiasm for the topic. All 
the children will be involved using props to create the story through mime, acting, dance and music. This has 
been very successful and thoroughly enjoyable in the past and we look forward to the visit as it helps bring to 
life the Great Fire of London topic. 
 
The cost of the Theatre Company visit has been heavily subsidised by our PTA, to whom we are extremely 
grateful to and school are also supporting with the cost.  However, we are asking for a voluntary contribution 
of £2 per child to help cover the cost of the Theatre Company visit.  This can be paid via ParentMail. For the 
school to have these events taking place we do rely on parental contributions to cover costs, and should we not 
receive sufficient contributions the Theatre Company visit may have to be cancelled. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued financial support, which allows the 
children to have these enriching experiences. 
 
Mr Thomson, Mrs Dixon and Miss Stewart 
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